Ashley Wayman

From: Ismael Parra

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 2:13 PM
To: Ashley Wayman

Subject: RE: Walkthrough pics

Attachments: pics.jpg; pics.3.jpg; pics.2.jpg

Ashley,

Attached are pics of repaired items of last quarterly walk through.

Thanks

Ismael “IZZY” Parra

Public Works Superintendent
City of Rollingwood

Office: (512) 327-1838 Ext. 104
Cell: (737)-308-7216

www.rollingwoodtx.gov

ROLLINGWOOD |

From: Ashley Wayman <awayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 12:32 PM

To: Ismael Parra <iparra@rollingwoodtx.gov>

Subject: FW: Walkthrough pics

Hi lzzy,

Let me know how you want to handle the park walk through feedback from now on without Vicky here- the walk
throughs are quarterly and we usually ask them to keep the responses down to 3-5 things that we can work on for that
quarter.

Best,
Ashley

Ashley Wayman

City Administrator

City of Rollingwood
(512) 327-1838
www.rollingwoodtx.gov
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From: Mary Elizabeth Cofer <maryelizcofer@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2022 11:23 AM

To: Ashley Wayman <awayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Walkthrough pics

Jennifer and | did the quarterly park 'walk through' and the pictures here highlight a few key areas of concern.
Photo #1 - broken light at NE corner of city hall
photo #2- 4 - exposed rusting metal on playground equipment stairs

There are also numerous ligustrums that are on the lower level of the park, up against the stone wall, that need to be
removed. (They are across from the community garden) They are crowding preferred trees, including a chinkapin oak.

At the upper park, the stone pavers lining the trail, near the playscape, were removed by AT&T a few years ago and need
to be replaced, embedded in the ground.

Thank you!

Mary Elizabeth

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Jennifer Meyer <collies@meyerzone.net>
Date: Tue, Jul 19, 2022 at 11:00 AM

Subject: Walkthrough pics

To: <maryelizcofer@gmail.com>

Here they are

Sent from my iPhone

Mary Elizabeth Cofer



